
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

After 7 wintry weeks we come 

to the end of our 3rd half 

term. It is hard to believe we 

are over the half way point in 

the school year. We have had 

a great 7 weeks. Our older 

pupils have been travelling 

the world searching for Wally 

and the younger ones 

studying animals. Some of the 

children have had fabulous 

trips to Marwell, Drusillas and 

Tilgate Park which they really 

enjoyed. A group from 

Dragonflies came second at 

a Curling competition and 

were thrilled with the silver 

medals they were presented 

with! Our pupils are excellent 

ambassadors for the school 

when out and about and we 

are really proud of all their 

achievements.  Pupils have 

continued to make excellent 

progress with their social skills and 

their reading, writing and maths.  I 

continue to really enjoy talking to 

them about their learning and looking 

at their work both in class and when 

they bring it for display on the ôgreat 

work I have doneõ wall! Work that the 

children have previously brought to 

be displayed is in booklets in 

reception so please enjoy looking at it 

whilst you wait for appointments and 

meetings.  

A special plea  

The local authority have agreed to 

provide a crossing patrol for outside 

school which would be of great 

service to our families when arriving 

and departing from school. If you 

know of anyone who would like to do 

this job please get them to contact 

the local authority on 0330 2226744 or 

lucy.bishop@westsussex.gov.uk  

A gentle reminder  

Please remember that only those of 

you who have children with complex 

medical or behavioural needs should 

be accessing the car park. It is very 

busy at drop off and collection times 

and our ultimate priority is the safety 

of our wonderful pupils. Please be 

considerate and carful at these busy 

times of the day.  

Some advance news  

The local authority are completing 

some essential maintenance and 

health and safety improvements 

to the school site (including 

classroom blocks, swimming pool 

and playgrounds) over the 

coming school holidays (starting in 

February) and continuing into 

Easter and the summer. So far we 

are hoping this wonõt impact on 

school sessions (and I have 

pleaded with them to make sure 

they keep disruption to an 

absolute minimum). As yet we 

have not been given final 

confirmation as to all works and 

timescales. Sadly, however, we will 

not be able to hold our annual 

Easter Egg hunt as we do know 

that all windows that need 

upgrading are being replaced 

and resurfacing of the back 

playground is scheduled for the 

Easter break. They have agreed to 

weekend working in an attempt to 

support us in keeping disruption to 

a minimum but inevitably we will 

not be able to access the site at 

this time.  

I wish you all a lovely half term and 

look forward to continuing to work 

with you through the spring!  

Kindest regards   

Catriona  

Headõs Corner 

Issue: Feb 2017  
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School Council News  
 

ôõ In student council we have chosen 

what we would like in the playground. 

The builders are even coming in the holi-

days to do the work at our command!õõ 

Caiden Bulezuik Year 6 student councillor  

 

On the inside spreads please enjoy pictures of 

pupils in each of our classes enjoying their work!  
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Noahõs Valentine 

Picture  

Emilyõs safer internet poster 

Brandon and Bradley making 

Roti  

Mollieõs model 

Davidõs multiplication! 

Judeõs writing 
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Riccardo focussing intently on his maths!  

Adnan at rebound!  

Bellaõs  reading 

Williamõs drumming 

Seahorseõs parachute world! 

Erin at forest School  


